
Gomes  Elementary  School  PTP
will  host  spaghetti  and
family math night

The fundraising Spaghetti Supper and Family
Math Night is Thursday, March 12, from 5 p.m.
to 6:30 p.m.

A.J. Gomes School will host a PTO-sponsored Spaghetti Supper,
to raise funds to replace the school’s playground, which was
lost to fire several years ago.

The  Spaghetti  Supper  will  be  held  in  conjunction  with  an
interactive  Family  Math  Night,  featuring  food-related  math
activities for all grade and appetite levels.

Tickets for the supper are $5 for adults, $4 for seniors and
$3 for children and will be sold at the door.
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